SHUN LEE CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL (2025-2026)
[* September 2025
Dear Parents,
Circular No.10
Parental Consent to Blood Donation By Minors Aged 16-17

The school will support the call for blood donation from the Hong Kong Red Cross Blood Transfusion
Service. Their staff will be at Interactive Learning Center (ILC) of our school from 9:30 am to 3:30 pm
on 16" September 2025. Before the blood donation procedures, students who wish to donate blood are
required to fill out a questionnaire about their physical condition and undergo certain health-related tests.
Students over the age of 16 are encouraged to support this donation by returning the completed consent
form (not applicable to those who are over the age of 18) to Ms. Wong Chau Sim on or before 5"
September 2025.

Yours faithfully,

Lee Yuen Ping

Principal
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